
6/29/2022 

TO:  Planning and Zoning Department 

        City of Columbia, Mo. 

FROM:  Ash Court Community  

RE:  Gary Shaw and Joe Roesch request for access to Ash Court, a private street 

 

On March 19, 2022 the Ash Court homeowners met in a regular monthly meeting and discussed the 

addition of a home owned by Gary Shaw and Joe Roesch to the Ash Court community on an adjoining lot 

that they currently own. 

It was unanimously and enthusiastically approved by all six property owners present to allow Gary and 

Joe to become part of the Ash Court community.  Arrangements for a fair and equal participation in the 

road maintenance and other community expenses would be discussed at a later date.  

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Hines, recorder of minutes for Ash Court Community 

 

123 Ash Court, Columbia, MO 65203 

hineslaurie55@gmail.com 

573-289-1356 


